
 

 
STAFF REPORT 

MEETING DATE: October 7, 2024 

MEETING TYPE: Regular Council meeting  

SUBMITTED BY: Chief Steve Perry  

AGENDA CAPTION: 
Discuss adding additional signage in areas prone to 
illegal dumping of animals and discuss a potential 
partnership with Glenn Heights for an animal shelter. 
(Presented by: Steve Perry Police Chief) 

 

Background Information 

On August 29th staff met with the city manager and deputy manager for the City of Glenn Heights to 
discuss a future joint animal shelter project.  Glenn Heights has expressed their interest in a shared 
animal shelter between the Cities of Hutchins and Glenn Heights.   

Consideration to be given to the following locations: 

Existing Hutchins City Hall, located at 321 N. Main St. in the City of Hutchins. 

Former Police and Public Works facility located at 550 W. Bear Creek, in the City of Glenn Heights. 

New construction, location TBD.  

Budget Implications 

Staff would recommend a new feasibility study with the City of Glenn Heights to determine capacity, size 
of an animal shelter, and estimated cost.   

 

Operational Impact 

N/A 

Legal Review 

N/A 

Staff Recommendation 

Council to consider and give staff direction. 

Supporting Documentation and Attachments 

Signage 



TRI cities agreement  


